
WHITEHEAD REPRESENTS LEAGUE
Ken Whitehead, a member of the board of directors of the
Catholic  League,  represented  the  league  at  a  Washington
meeting of the Pontifical Council on the Family. According to
the organizer of the event, Father Pavone, “Never before has a
Vatican delegation had the opportunity to meet personally with
such  a  broad  representation  of  United  States  pro-life
leaders.”  Whitehead  discussed  the  work  of  the  league.

https://www.catholicleague.org/whitehead-represents-league/

